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Post 1758 

Newsletter 
September 2024 

Special Notice: If you are a 

veteran in emotional crisis and 

need help RIGHT NOW, call 

988 and press “1” 

or this toll-free number 

1-800-273-8255 

available 24/7, and tell them you 

are a veteran.  All calls are 

confidential. 

 

In This Issue: 

1. Next meeting 
1. Upcoming Activities 
2. Castle Point 100th Anniversary 
4. Sick Call 
5. Town Proclamation 
6. Castle Point Donations 
7. DCALA Fund Raiser 
8. Vietnam Moving Wall 
 

Next Meeting: October 8th at the 

East Fishkill Community Center 

“We cannot solve problems with the 

kind of thinking we employed when 

we came up with them.” —Albert 

Einstein 

 

Upcoming Activities 

Saturday, September 21st – 2:00 PM East Fishkill Community Day and Parade 

Tuesday, October 8th – 7:00 PM Post Monthly Meeting at East Fishkill Community Center 

Thursday, November 7th – 7:00 AM Veterans Day service at John Jay 

Saturday, November 9th – 8:00 AM Coin Drops for Veterans Day 

Sunday, November 10th – 2:00 PM - Flag Pole Dedication at new Rotary Park, Acme Plaza, Hopewell 

Monday, November 11th – 7:00 AM Install flags along Rte 82 in the Hopewell Hamlet for Veterans Day 

Tuesday, November 12th - 11:00 AM Retrieve flags from Rte 82 

Tuesday, November 12th - 7:00 PM Post Monthly Meeting at East Fishkill Community Center 

DUES 

50% of our post members have already renewed for 2025….thank you 
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9-11 Ceremony 

Thanks to the following members for 

providing a color guard for the East 

Fishkill 9-11 Ceremony: Bill Kriebel, 

Ed Morrison, Dan Oberhauser, John 

Call, Bill Meyer, Kevin Hines, John 

Polasko, John Lyons, and Jim 

Reynolds. 

POW/MIA Recognition Day 

September 20th 2024 
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Don’t forget that our Post web site (al-ny1758.org) has a wealth of information: 

• *Meeting and executive board minutes 

• Newsletters 

• Programs 

• Photos 

• * For “members only” pages you need a logon which you can obtain from web master Bill 

Kriebel at Historian@al-ny1758.org  or 845-226-6895. 

 

Norm Dauerer and Commander 

Reynolds were finally able to connect 

up with the Red Line Diner to present 

them with a “thank you” plaque. 

 

Don Burns was given a plaque at our 

picnic thanking him for his years of 

service as adjutant.  We neglected to get 

a photo at the picnic so we did a 

reenactment at the August executive 

board meeting. 
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Commander Reynolds was contacted 

by the Soaring Valor Organization 

which were seeking WWII Veterans 

for an all expense trip to the WWII 

Museum in New Orleans.  Jim 

connected them with Bob Spinillio 

who convinced his son to accompany 

him as his guardian on the trip.  The 

trip was funded by the Gary Senise 

Foundation and is similar to an Honor 

Flight but was a 3 day event, flying 

from NYC and staying 2 nights in a 

New Orleans hotel.  You can see by 

this photo Bob had a tough 

time….fighting off the “Andrews 

Sisters”! 

Sick Call 

Mark Graser’s open heart surgery went well but his rehabilitation is taking longer than normal due to 

his ongoing knee issue. 

John Lyons’ heart surgery is scheduled for later this month. 

Please keep these folks and all who are ailing in your thoughts and prayers. 

Town Proclamation 

At the August 22nd Town Board Meeting Supervisor D'Alessandro presented the post 

with this proclamation for our 75 years of contributions to the town. 
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Castle Point Donations 

Members John Polasko, Jim Reynolds, Bill Meyer, and John Call delivered $500 worth of underwear 

and belts along with $1500 of ShopRite Gift Cards to Castle Point. 
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Tom Masch is a young man always in motion, never sitting still.  Lately he cleaned up two 

cemeteries, The Van Wyck cemetery, next to St. Columba and another one on Robinson 

Lane.  Good job Tom! 

  

 

 


